Dear Competitor

Due to the ongoing COVID 19 epidemic Motorsport UK have withdrawn all Permits until at least 30
April 2020.

As a result the next and Third round of the SW Adair Tyres Northern Ireland Sprint Championship has
been postponed.

The North Ulster Car Club, who were due to organise the next round, have secured Nutts Corner
Circuit for 7" November 2020 and therefore will host a Round on this date which was on the
Championship permit as a reserve championship date.

ENDS

David Evans
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